
M-40 SPEEDWAY 

RISING STARS 2018 RULES 
 

This is a PROPOSED new class for M-40 Speedway. It is important to hear from those parents who would 

be interested in enrolling their children in this program. We realize that there are a number of questions 

that may arise with this new venture and it may become necessary to limit the number of participants. 

IF we initiate this program we ask that those who participate make a commitment to (at least, attempt 

to) participate every week. 

Eligible Drivers: This is strictly a BEGINNERS ONLY class for NEW drivers up to age 17. Drivers may not 

hold a driver’s license or have had any official driver’s training experience. Any driver who has competed 

in more than 3 regular season events in a similar OR higher class will not be eligible to compete without 

official’s approval. The point of this class is to give young drivers an opportunity to learn how to handle 

their car with other drivers of similar experience levels. 

Eligible Cars: Cars must meet all rules for the M40 Hornet class. NO exceptions. Full racing suit, gloves 

and full face helmet are required. 

Race Procedure: Each driver must sign in and purchase a pit pass. A waiver must be on file for all drivers 

who compete. For the first few weeks, drivers will participate in at least one practice session and will run 

a 10 lap feature only. This feature will be the first feature of the night, regardless of class rotation. 

Starting positions will be determined by blind draw for each week. As drivers become more comfortable, 

qualifying will be added to determine starting positions. Each driver will be awarded points for their 

finish positions and will receive a ribbon.  

1st place - Blue 

2nd place - Red 

3rd place - White 

4th place and beyond- Green 

Payoff will be $30 for all competitors, regardless of finish. 

At the end of the season, a special ‘graduation’ ceremony will be held for all drivers who compete. 

Drivers may remain in the program for no more than two (2) seasons as determined by officials and 

parents involved. 

All cars will be required to run a Raceciever in 2018. This is a one way radio that each driver wears that 

allows our scoring officials to have communication with you out on the track. This is a safety feature for 

all drivers as well as a tool for the track to be able to speed up the show. These are available at Lane 

Automotive for approximately $135 for the complete package. 

 


